Garlinge Primary School and Nursery

11 March 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

Garlinge Primary School and Nursery has been selected by Kent County Council as a possible site for a
Specialist Resourced Provision (SRP) unit for children with an Education, Health and Care Plan (EHCP) for
Autistic Spectrum Condition.

The SRP will be a new build and will be able to accommodate up to 16 children, some of which will be
Garlinge children, but will also be for children from other schools, who will be added to the Garlinge roll.
The consultation period will be from 11 March to 6 May and will give parents, carers, students, staff,
Governors and other interested parties the opportunity to view the information and to respond if they wish.
A decision as to whether to proceed will be made by the Cabinet Member by October 2020.

The consultation document with comprehensive information regarding the SRP will be available from the
school office from today or can be viewed on the Garlinge Primary School and Nursery website. You will also
be able to collect, and hand in, consultation response sheets from the school office at any point up until the
6 May. If you would like further information or the opportunity to discuss this proposal we will be holding a
drop in session at Garlinge Primary School on 21 April from 2:45pm until 5:45pm.

Yours faithfully,

Mr J Williams
Headteacher



